
Selectmen’s Meeting 
Non-Public Session  
25 January 1999 

Mr. Hines made the motion to convene in non-public session under RSA 91-A:3 II (a) to discuss a 
personnel issue. Mr. Steiner seconded the motion. The vote was unanimous and so moved. Those present 
included Allen Hines, Jack Steiner (Selectmen), Russell McAllister (TA), Thomas Lambert (Fire Chief) & 
Chris LeClaire (Deputy Fire Chief). 
 
Personnel issues were discussed by the Board of Selectmen.. 
 
No votes were taken. The non-public session adjourned at approximately 9:00pm. 
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
 
Russell McAllister 
Town Administrator 
 
 
 
 
 


